[bookmark: _GoBack]In March 2014, Her Majesty’s Inspectors from Education Scotland visited our school for a week and inspected aspects of our work. In June 2014, they published their report. In particular they aimed to answer the questions:
· How well do children and young people learn and achieve?
· How well does the school support children and young people to develop and learn?
· How well does the school improve the quality of its work?
The inspectors sought the views of pupils, parents, staff and partners, evaluated the quality of written evidence we provided and observed pupils in lessons and activities throughout the week. The inspectors always aim to work in partnership with the schools they inspect, and especially with the Headteacher, to ensure that their report fully reflects the ethos and life of the school.
The inspectors found that Crieff High School has the following key strengths:
· Confident, enthusiastic and self-motivated young people who are achieving well.
· The headteacher’s commitment to developing partnerships between the school, the campus staff and the wider community.
· The commitment of staff to improving outcomes for young people.
· The attractive, well-resourced environment for learning.
There are many more strengths as well as agreed action points which the inspectors identified within the full inspection report which can be downloaded here. 
Headteacher Mrs Christine Ross commented ‘ It is good that this Report highlights the strengths of the school and the wider campus. It is reassuring that any agreed action points had already been identified by the school and this was recognized by the inspectors. I am particularly pleased that the engagement of our young people is commended as well as the hard work of staff to create a positive and successful learning environment. I would like to thank all pupils, parents, staff and community partners who were involved in the inspection process which lead to such a positive report.’
